

Granite Community Council

January 30, 2023

To the Salt Lake County Council Delivered to Hannah Gorski at hgorski@slco.org

Re: Funding request for the 2023 calendar year for the Granite Community Council

Dear County Council Members,

In August of 2022 the Granite Community Council submitted its calendar year 2023 budget request to the Salt Lake County Council. The total amount requested in the budget is \$12,000. A copy of the budget request is attached. Also attached are spreadsheets showing the detailed revenue and expenses for the 2022 calendar year along with a copy of the December 31, 2022, bank statement showing that the Granite Community Council has a cash balance of \$3,673 at the end of the year.

With this letter the Granite Community Council respectfully requests funding for it 2023 operations as follows:

2023 Budget Request		\$12,000
GCC 2022 Year-end balance	\$3,673	
Less contingency reserve	<u>(1,500)</u>	
Subtotal		\$ 2,173
Net Funding Request		\$ 9,827

The Granite Community Council is recognized as a 501(c)4 corporation by the Internal Revenue Service and is recognized by Salt Lake County under Chapter 2.56 of the Salt Lake County Code of Ordinances.

We are available to meet with the County Council or its representatives to answer questions or to provide any additional information necessary for the approval and funding of this request. Please contact either Vaughn Cox at 801-860-9745, $\underline{\text{vaughncox@comcast.net}}$ or Greg Schiffman at 646-456-6200 $\underline{\text{linux2005@gmail.com}}$.

Respectfully submitted

Greg Schiffman

Greg Schiffman Chair – Granite Community Council